
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 10/7/2013 10:07:27 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul 

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Turner, Brian (Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov); Hagan, 
Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Status of Line 147 in San Carlos 

Laura, 

Thank you for the update. I understand that the pressure is going to be reduced to 125 psig. In your 
next update, please confirm the pressure reduction. 

Thank you! 

Liza 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 9:35 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Turner, Brian; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Clanon, Paul 
Subject: Status of Line 147 in San Carlos 

Line 147 was Isolated from other gas supply sources yesterday, October 6. Pressure on 
Line 147 will be reduced by the end of today, October 7. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 
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office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


